
Jackson COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

FDOT FPID NO. 440730-1-38-01 
 
The Jackson County Board of County Commissioners is seeking professional consultant services 
for Design Services on the Baptist College of Florida Sidewalk Project in Graceville Florida.  The 
scope of this project will include the surveying, design, and permitting (if applicable) of a 5' wide 
concrete ADA compliant sidewalk.  The project is along the south side of CR 193 (Sanders 
Avenue) from the existing sidewalk that ends approximately 725' west of College Drive and will 
extend the sidewalk to Ezell Street. The project will consist of a new ADA compliant pedestrian 
walkway system including concrete sidewalks, crosswalks, pavement markings, signs, and other 
appurtenances. The overall length of the project is approximately 3,405 feet. 
 
Work Types:  3.1 – Minor Highway Design 
Response Deadline: Thursday May 4, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. CT 
Opening Date:  Same as above 
 
This project is federally funded with assistance from the FDOT and the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA).  By submitting a letter of response, the Consultant certifies that they 
are in compliance with FDOT Procedure No. 375-030-006 (Restriction on Consultants Eligibility 
to Compete for Department Contracts) and that no principle is presently suspended, proposed 
for debarment, declared ineligible or voluntarily excluded from participation on this transaction 
by any Federal Department or Agency. 
 
Information regarding the proposal can be obtained at the Jackson County - County Engineer’s 
office at 2828 Owens Street, Marianna, Florida or by email to lalvarez@jacksoncountyfl.com, 

and on the County’s Web Site at www.jacksoncountyfl.net. In order to ensure a fair, 
competitive, and open process, once a project is advertised for Letters of Qualifications, all 
communications between interested firms and the County must be directed to Mr. Larry 
Alvarez, County Engineer, 850-482-9677 or at lalvarez@jacksoncountyfl.com.     
 
If interested, qualified consultants are required to submit one original and five (5) copies of the 
letter of response and qualifications to the Larry Alvarez, County Engineer, at 2828 Owens 
Street, Marianna, FL  32446 by the response deadline. 
 
Please indicate on the envelope that this is a sealed proposal for the “RFQ #440730-1-38-01- 
Baptist College of Florida Sidewalk Project - Phase  I Services”. 
 

http://www.applecounty.gov/
mailto:john.smith@applecounty.gov

